
PARENT-TEACHER’S MEETING 

A Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) was successfully conducted on 12th April,2025 at MRCET, 

aiming to foster a stronger partnership between faculty and parents in support of students' 

academic and personal development. The meeting provided a valuable platform for parents to 

interact directly with faculty members, gain insights into their ward’s performance, and 

discuss academic progress, attendance, discipline, and overall well-being. 

The session commenced with a welcome address by Dr SS Rao, the Principal of MRCET 

who emphasized the importance of parental involvement in higher education. The HOD of 

H&S Dr VM Reddy also addressed the parents. Faculty members from various departments 

were present to provide individual feedback and address specific concerns raised by parents. 

Constructive dialogues helped clarify academic expectations and opened avenues for 

collaborative efforts to improve student outcomes. 

Several parents appreciated the college’s commitment to holistic education and expressed 

their gratitude for the opportunity to engage in meaningful discussions about their child’s 

progress. Suggestions and feedback collected during the meeting will be reviewed and 

incorporated into future academic planning. 

 







 

The meeting concluded with a note of thanks, reaffirming the college’s dedication to 

maintaining transparent communication and building a supportive educational environment. 

 


